
From: Guy Tetley  
Sent: 15 December 2020 09:02 

To: Planning Team D (Process Team) 
Cc: Cass Worman 

Subject: WD/D/20/002427 ST OSMUNDS CHURCH OF ENGLAND MIDDLE SCHOOL, BARNES WAY, 

DORCHESTER, DT1 2DZ 

 

HIGHWAY AUTHORITY RECOMMENDATION 
 
WD/D/20/002427 ST OSMUNDS CHURCH OF ENGLAND MIDDLE SCHOOL, BARNES WAY, 
DORCHESTER, DT1 2DZ 
 
In reference to the above planning application received 7th December 2020. 
 
Before the Highway Authority can make its formal recommendation the following 
amendment(s) should be noted: 
 
The plans appear to indicate the fence being positioned at the edge of the carriageway on 
the northside of Barnes Way on the southern boundary of the school. This is unacceptable 
the fence must be set back a minimum of 0.5m from the edge of the carriageway to avoid 
conflict with highway users (especially cyclists). 
 
Point 6 on the site plan appears to show the fence extend out into the public highway, it is 
unclear what exactly this represents. The plan should be altered to remove any aspect of 
the proposal from the public highway and any associated gates must open clear of the 
public highway. 
 
DEFER 
 
 

Guy Tetley  

 

Engineer (Development Liaison) 

Infrastructure Service  
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